
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Sector-12, Dwarka, New Delhi – 110078 

April 17, 2022 

Dear Parent   

 

Greetings!!! 

 

Two teachers and two students of the junior school have tested Covid 

positive. Though, the school has been sanitized, however, as a 

precautionary measure, the following classes will remain closed for 3 

days (April 18, 19 & 20, 2022; Mon, Tue & Wed)i.e. Preschool, Pre-

Primary, Class 1 E, IV A and class V all sections.  

 

Online classes will be conducted for the above and timetable shared 

soon.  

 

You are requested to monitor your ward’s health closely and watch 

out for symptoms of cough, cold or fever and get tested immediately 

to ensure safety of all.  

 

Best regards 

 

Suruchi Gandhi 

(Principal) 


